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BOARD/COMMITTEE VACANCY NOTICE 

 
Menominee County is currently seeking a Menominee County Veteran to fill two 
vacancies on the: 

 
Veterans Service Commission 

 
The Veterans Service Commission is responsible for (a) furnishing aid to qualified 
veterans; (b) issuing a detailed annual report to the County Board showing the amount 
of aid expended; and (c) assisting the Veterans Service Officer with the development of 
the annual budget.  The Veterans Service Commission is not responsible for providing 
direct oversight over the Veterans Service Office.   
 
One vacancy is a two-year term that will run through December of 2022. 
One vacancy is three-year term that will run through December of 2023.  
 
Per Wisconsin State Statutes §45.81(1), the vacancy must be filled by a veteran that is 
a resident of Menominee County. 

 
If you are interested in serving as a member on the Menominee County Veterans 
Commission and you are a Menominee County Veteran, please submit a letter of 
interest outlining your recognized ability and demonstrated interested in serving our 
veterans. 
 
The deadline for accepting letters of interest will be April 15, 2021. 
 
Please send your letters of interest to: 

 
Jeremy Weso 

Menominee County Administrative Coordinator 
P.O. Box 279 

Keshena, WI 54135 
 

The Menominee County Board of Supervisors will appoint a new member from among 
those submitting letters of interest at the April board meeting on Thursday April 22, 2021 
at 5 pm.  Due to the temporary lock down of the County buildings any person seeking 
appointment to the Board may participate in the Board meeting by dialing in.  Please 
include your phone number on your letter of interest and you will be notified with 
directions prior to the meeting. 

 


